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Action Taken Report on Student Feedback for the Academic Year 2023-2024 

As stated in the Minutes of the Governing Body Council and Academic Council 

Date of Feedback Collection: 

26th April 2024 (Wednesday) 

Date of Report Analysis: 

28th April 2024 (Friday) 

Following the collection and analysis of student feedback forms for the academic year 2023-2024, 

the institution has taken the following actions to address the concerns and suggestions raised: 

1. Introduction of Additional Certificate Courses: 

Based on the feedback, there was a significant demand for more certificate courses in 

specialized fields. The institution has decided to introduce additional certificate courses, 

catering to the diverse interests and career aspirations of students. These courses will be 

designed to enhance the skills and employability of students. 

2. Improvement of Wi-Fi Connectivity: 

Many students expressed the need for more reliable and faster internet access. In response, 

the institution has taken steps to upgrade the existing Wi-Fi infrastructure. Additional 

access points will be installed across the campus to ensure better coverage, improved 

speed, and a seamless internet experience for all students. 

3. Installation of Additional Water Facilities: 

In response to feedback regarding access to clean drinking water, the institution has 

decided to install additional water dispensers and water stations throughout the campus. 

This will ensure that students have easy and convenient access to safe drinking water at all 

times. 

These actions are part of the institution's ongoing commitment to improve the overall student 

experience and provide a conducive learning environment. The administration will continue to 

review feedback periodically to ensure that all student needs are addressed effectively. 

Conclusion: 

The institution appreciates the valuable input provided by students through the feedback forms, 

and remains dedicated to implementing the necessary changes to enhance campus facilities and 

services. Further steps will be taken as needed based on future feedback and institutional priorities. 




